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I'm strongly in support of this bill.  The housing crisis in Oregon and in Portland where 

I live continues and exploding rents are one of the many contributing issues.  This will 

have a positive effect on preventing many people, particularly in East Portland, from 

being priced out of their rental units.  If anything, I would prefer stronger and broader 

limits on rent increases, but this bill is a good start as-written. 


